
 

 

 
 

City/Town Construction Notification Form 
 

MassDOT will be conducting work in your community in the near future. The 
following project information is being forwarded to you for distribution to affected 
City/Town Departments. 
 
Project Location (City/Town): Avon, Berkley, Bridgewater, Brockton,                                                                                
Canton, Fall River, Freetown, Randolph, Raynham, Stoughton, Taunton, and  
West Bridgewater along Route 24 NB/SB                                                                                                                                              
 
Estimated Start Date of Work:  Work commenced in April, 2018                                                                        
 
Project Type:   Construction                                                                                                       
 
Resident Engineer and Contact Information:  Roderick Jackson  774-286-6411                                         
 
Description of Work:  Installation of Overhead & Ground Mounted Guide and 
Traffic Signs                                                                                                                              
 
Contractor and Contact Information:  RoadSafe Traffic Systems, Inc.,                     
55 Bodwell Street Avon,  MA 02322  
Project Manager:  Mr. Mark DiMartino    508-580-6700                                                     
  
Hours of Operations (Day/Night):   7:00 AM to 3:00 PM Mon. through Fri.            
As well as 9:00 PM to 5:00 AM Sunday thru Friday Morning (as needed).                                                                                                                                           
 
Description of Traffic Management:  As Per Section 850. of the Standard           
Specifications, the M.U.T.C.D., as well as the Standard Travel Control         
Plans will be employed to regulate lane closures as needed.                                                                                                                                                      
 
Estimated Duration of Work:  Until June, 2021        
 
Additional information:  This project has received an extension of time.  The 
Traffic Controls shall be provided, installed, and maintained by Roadsafe 
Traffic Systems, Inc.   The work will continue along the Rt. 24 corridor as well 
as the ramps and intersecting roadways.                                                                   


